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December 19, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,

| hope this message finds you well. As we progress through the school year, | want to take a moment to
address an important matter regarding safety during drop-off and pick-up times. Ensuring the safety of
our students and entire educational community, and your cooperation is vital in maintaining a secure
environment for everyone.

Recently, we have observed some safety concerns during these busy times, particularly when vehicles
pull out of the car line to pass others. This creates a hazardous situation for students, staff, and fellow
drivers. Unfortunately, there have been a few close calls, and we must take immediate steps to prevent
accidents.

We kindly ask that all parents and guardians adhere to the following guidelines:

1. Remain in the designated car line: Please do not pull out of the line to pass other vehicles.
Waiting your turn ensures the safety of all students and staff.

2. Be patient: We understand that mornings and afternoons can be hectic, but your patience helps
create a safer environment for everyone.

3. Follow staff directions: Our staff members are present to guide and assist with drop-off and
pick-up. Please follow their instructions to keep traffic flowing smoothly and safely.

Your commitment to these safety measures will make a significant difference in ensuring that all
students and staff arrive and depart school safely each day. Let us work together to create a secure
environment that prioritizes the well-being of our school community.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to contact the school office.

Warm regards,
Robert Castellano

Principal
JP Case Middle School



